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The Harry Potter Conference is an annual academic conference held at 
Chestnut Hill College in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. This interdisciplinary 
conference provides a forum for scholarly presentations arising out of the 
series of books by J.K. Rowling. 

 

CHESTNUT HILL COLLEGE, founded by the Sisters of Saint Joseph in 
1924, in an independent, Catholic institution that fosters equality through 
education. Faithful to its strong liberal arts tradition, Chestnut Hill College 
offers academic programs of excellence in the areas of undergraduate, 
graduate, and continuing studies. Sponsorship of the Harry Potter 
Conference is just one of the many ways in which Chestnut Hill College 
demonstrates its commitment to its mission: to provide students with a 
holistic education in an inclusive Catholic community marked by 
academic excellence, shared responsibility, personal and professional 
growth, service to one another and the global community, and concern 
for the Earth.  
Disclaimer: Chestnut Hill College is a non-profit institution. The Harry Potter Conference 
and Chestnut Hill College are not affiliated with J.K. Rowling, Bloomsbury Press, Warner 
Brothers, or Pottermore.  

 



 CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 

 

6:00 Welcome (East Parlor) 
6:10 Presentations 

Caroline Voegele, Academy of 
Notre Dame de Namur 
Harry Potter and Racial Injustice 
 
Erin Sutton-Beals, Great Valley 
High School 
Quills Away; Wands Out 
 
Matthew Zadroga, Upper Merion 
Area High School 
How Souls in Harry Potter are 
Metaphors on Yin and Yang 
 
 

 
Madeline Church, Homeschooled 
Student 
Rebel with a Cause: Harry Potter’s 
Rebellion 
 
Rose McDonald, Academy of 
Notre Dame de Namur 
Harry Potter: Protector of Animals’ 
Rights? 
 
Celina Anne Smith, Sacramento 
Waldorf School 
From Strong Independent Woman 
to Love Struck Girlfriend: An 
Analysis of how the Films Changed 
Ginny Weasley 
 

Awards Ceremony and Closing Remarks 
to Follow (East Parlor) 
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